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HAPPENING THIS WEEK: 

MON-THURS:    9:30am Vacation Bible School 

WEDNESDAY:   6:30pm Prayer Meeting 

SATURDAY:     11:00am Party on the Block 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: VBS  
starts tomorrow, Monday, August 
4th, through Thursday, August  
7th, from 9:30am-Noon.  FREE for 

 
Our theme this year is “Magnified!”.  

Please make sure you have registered your 
child on the CWC app or website or by scan-
ning this QR code.  There are also invites 
available in the church foyer.  Please be  
praying for the kids who attend this week  
and our volunteers.   

WELCOME: This morning we  
welcome the Vaughan family to our 
service.  They are missionaries who 
serve in England with Youth with a 
Mission.  Andrew and Lydia will be 
sharing what they do and how God 
is at work in England. 

PARTY ON THE BLOCK: CWC’s Summer  
Block Party will be this Saturday, August  
9th, from 11am-3pm.  Party on the Block  
will feature food trucks by Salt City Smoke-
house and Rick’s Polar Pops that will start 
serving at noon. There will be free inflatables,  
a Mega Bubble play area, Mike the Magician, 

Gail’s Lil Dancin’ Pals, games, giveaways and more! Please park 
in the former Rite Aid parking lot across the street.  See Debbie 
Lewis for more information on how you can help with this great 
community outreach event.  Grab an invite in the church foyer 
and invite your friends and neighbors to come out and join us!   

LUNCH BUNCH: Lunch Bunch is a  
group for all ladies to have lunch and  
fellowship with other ladies once a  
month.  Our August meeting will be  
a week early at noon on Thursday,  

  
in Liverpool.  LongHorn offers an affordable lunch with soup  
and salad for only $8.49.  Contact Marilyn Palermo to make  
reservations at 315-420-8099 to join us. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Serve in Kids 
Ministry this Fall!  Volunteers are needed 
in the nursery and kids classrooms on  
Sundays and extra help is welcome on 
Wednesday nights.  Serve as frequently 

as your schedule allows.  Contact Shane Diener (e-mail shane@ 
communitywesleyanchurch.com) to see how your can get  
involved and become a registered CWC kids ministry volunteer. 

LADIES FALL RETREAT: Ladies save  
the weekend of October 4th-5th, for  
our Fall Ladies Retreat at St. Margaret’s 
Retreat Center in New Hartford. More 

details will be available later this month. 



Children’s Ministries Provided downstairs during 
the Sunday Morning Worship Service: 

Infants…………….………….…………….….………………………..Nursery 

Toddlers ……………………………….……………….…2’s and 3’s Room 

Pre-K/Kindergarten……...…………………………....4’s and 5’s Room 

CWKidz JAM for Grades 1-5..…………………………...CWKidz Room 

Churchtime Workers Next Week (8/10) 

Nursery……………………………………………………..Stacey Hauswirth 

Toddler room…………………………..Kari Clark & Checka Palmisano 

Pre-K/K room & Security………………….Chris Sykes & Dave Lewis 

CWKidz JAM………………………………………………………...Dan Perez 

Sanctuary Greeters .……………………………..Sandy & Paul Hilliard 

Door Greeters.……………………………..Lynn Hannon & Scott Spier 

* Please note our service is streamed live on Facebook.  If you do not want  
to potentially be on camera, please sit near the back half of the sanctuary.   

Website: www.communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/BvilleCWCChurch 

MISSED THE SERVICE?  Our church service is aired on Spectrum  
Digital channel 98 and Verizon channel 30 at 5pm on Saturdays & 
Sundays.  Videos of recent services are also on our church website. 

stay connected  
Office Hours: Tuesday - Friday 8:30am - Noon or by appointment 

To Contact Pastor Carl:  
phone 315-638-2222 or email  
carlchapman@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact the Church Office:  
phone 315-635-3501 or email  
office@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact Jennifer Lewis (Media Director):  
email jennlewis@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact Shane Diener (Children’s Ministry Director):  
email shane@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Scan to download  
our CWC App  

 

prayers & praises 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST:  
Join us on Sunday, August  
31st, at 9:45am for a Sunday  
School breakfast in the Fellowship 
Hall. Breakfast pizza will be served. 
All are welcome to attend. Regular  

SS classes and CWKidz Connect will not be meeting that day.  
    


